
 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 

  15th January 2018 

 

RESCOM MID TERM REPORT BACK MEETING 

 

Dear fellow Residents, 

We are six months into our work at ResCom and would like to keep you up to date with what activities have been 

and are being planned by your portfolio leaders. 

We would like to invite you to join us for presentations from each element of our work so far and also into the 

future. 

 

The Presentations will be on Friday 16th February 2018 at 5.30pm in the Lifestyle Centre. 

 

We will allow for seating up to 150, with the first couple of rows reserved for residents with mobility problems. 

Could we ask for you to bring a plate of finger snacks and also your own beverages to follow up the meeting with a 

social get together. 

The format for proceedings will be based upon each leader making a slide projection of their report with salient 

points concerning, what has happened over the past 6 months, what is on the go at present and what is planned for 

the remainder of the term. 

The order of presentation will be: 

 Introduction by the Chairman - Graham Langmead 

 Governance - Dick Townsend 

 Security - Tess Sleigh 

 Hospitality - Bev Jackson 

 Finance - Evergreen Budget and ResCom funds - Cecil Fann 

 Environment - Hennie du Preez 

 Healthcare - Atholie Preacher 

 Projects - Basil Bold 

 Communications - Chris Edwards 

 Response to questions/observations submitted in advance by residents. Please do so in writing and 

place in the 'Dear Mr Chairman' box at reception no later than noon on 9th February. 

 Closing words by the Chairman - Graham Langmead 

 

We look forward to seeing you at this very popular meeting and socialising with you all afterwards. 

 

Best Regards 

 

Graham Langmead 

Chairman of ResCom 

              COMMUNIQUÉ 

Being a special communication to residents 


